
Hawks’ Class Newsletter 
The children in Hawks have made a    
fabulous start to the year. They have 
been busy taking part in daily Read, 

Write, Ink lessons, handwriting, maths 
and English as well as lots of         

opportunities to learn in our indoor and 
outdoor continuous provision areas. It’s 
great to see how well they have adapted 

to life in Key Stage 1. 

We are enjoying reading 
Traction Man and have 

been writing questions that 

we would like to ask him.  

In maths, we have been 
blasting off into space to 

practise counting backwards 

and finding one less.  

We have been 
learning about 
toys from the 

past and have 
made our own 
Victorian toy—
the cup and 

ball.   

In science, we have been learning 
about our sense of hearing, We 
went on a sound walk around 

school and even heard some  
thunder! We have our very own 
doctor’s surgery and have been 
helping out patients when they 
come in with earache by telling 

them how to look after their ears.  

Thank you for your support, Mrs Pugh and Mrs Woodward 


